
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Bart Aguirre, Chief 

DATE March 10, 2021 

SUBJECT:  IN THE MATTER OF SURPLUSING A PATROL VEHICLE   BA 
  

 

Request:  

 Please accept this letter of request to surplus a 2010 Ford Crown Victory Police Vehicle, 

VIN#2FABP7BV9AX121964, for donation to the City Of Verona for $1.00. The Police Chief in 

Verona MS has requested a patrol vehicle to add to their fleet. This vehicle has approximately 

218,000 miles on it and is no longer being used by the City Of Tupelo. 

 


